
KVAS NOTES 8/21/15 

 

Rodney Waugh called the August meeting to order with a presentation on Pluto followed by a second 

presentation of light pollution.  He compared and contrasted styles of light fixtures used in large cities to 

rural areas and its effect on observing the night skies.   

 

Bob Frostick had clothing catalogues for ordering items with the club’s logo.  A motion was made by 

Rodney and seconded by Debbie Frostick to take the money to place the order from the club’s funds and 

individuals will reimburse the treasury when they receive their items. 

 

The club picnic will be on 9/19/15 at Breezy Point and all members and their family and friends are 

invited to bring a dish, bring a chair, and come and join the fun and good food.  The set up will be at 5:00 

and the food will be served at 6:00.  Scott Blake will be in charge of ordering meats, paper goods, etc.  

Contact Scott if you need further information.    

 

The October meeting will be at the Blackwater Falls Star Party weekend on October 1, 2, and 3.  The 

tablecloths, flyers, door prizes, cabins and speakers are set for the event and posters for the speakers 

will be done on a poster maker by Bob for the Friday and Saturday line up.  

 

 

 

   


